
                                                                                              

Thank you to all who 

came to share about their 

careers. The students 

learned a lot! 

 

In religion, we are studying about Holy Week. We received 

the sacrament of Reconciliation on Thursday. 

In reading, they learned amazing facts about how animals adapt in 

nature. 

In math, we finished with fractions and took a practice MCA test. 

In Minnesota History, they are now on to Zebulon Pike, an 

American explorer. He thought he found the source of the 

Mississippi! 

****Only two students have turned in their Tri-

ple A forms.****** 

In English, they continued working 

on adverbs and adjectives. 
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Up Coming Events:  

March 28—End of 3rd Quarter 

March 29—April 2—Easter Break 

 

Please check with your 

child about  their AR 

points. They should have 

12 points. 

 

 


